
Managers’ Report

1. As stated last meeting the ALP Update is still scheduled for this year. We are still 
waiting for the funds to be released to proceed forward with the update. We 
have however budgeted for this item this coming year as well in case funding is 
delayed. 

2. The New 8 place T-Hangar project engineering phase has begun. We had an 
initial meeting with Kirkham Michael, City, NDOT, and the FAA. There were many 
things discussed about the project from design aspects, ADA compliance, 
construction material requirements, to soil and fill dirt. The biggest discussion 
involved funding for the project. The FAA and the rest of us are waiting and 
hoping that Washington will pass the funding for airports.  

3. We are currently sealing the cracks on the north half of the runway with an 
estimated 51,000 linear feet being sealed. 

4. Spray Season is set to begin shortly. We currently have three companies setup 
and were just informed of another coming. 


